

OUR LADY OF GRACE MONTESSORI SCHOOL & CENTER

July 2023

Dear Parents,

Everyone volunteering to help with our events (lunch duty, Pumpkin Patch, International Day, etc.) is mandated by the Diocese to receive Virtus training. The Diocese is in the process of educating all who work for, or volunteer in the Diocese, to the harms of child abuse and what we must do to prevent it. The "Protecting God's Children" program "educates and trains all adults about the dangers of abuse, the warning signs of abuse, ways to prevent abuse, and the methods for properly reporting suspicions of abuse." The training takes approximately 3 hours. You can register at the Diocesan Website (www.drvc.org). When you have completed the training please submit a copy of your certificate to the school office. All training should be completed by October 1st. If you do not do the training you will not be able to volunteer for any events including lunch duty, so please do the training prior to October 1st. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Sister Kelly Quinn Principal